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From: Bev Lenton 
Sent: Monday, 29 April 2024 8:29 AM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission - Bev Lenton. Aborted babies born alive.

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sun Apr 28 2024 
Public  Submission by Bev Lenton. 

Hello. I'm Bev from Mackay, a retired liabcdbcd.  
Babies who are born alive the product of late-term abortions deserve the chance to live. It is shameful 
reprehensible that these little ones are left to die, simply because their parents don't want them.  
These little ones can be protected if the Government pabcdes the appropriate legislation. They are vulnerable 
and don't deserve death.  
If the Government fails to pabcd this legislation, it also fails its people, en mabcde shows a lack of regard for 
our most vulnerable - our children. It would be denying basic human rights.  
Please do what's right, as all human life is sacred. There is always more to be gained than lost by doing the 
right thing.  

Sincerely, Bev Lenton 
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From: Bev Lenton 
Sent: Friday, 10 May 2024 3:39 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Abortion - Babies Born Alive

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Name Withheld  Submission by Bev Lenton. 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
Parliament House 
BRISBANE QLD 400 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public Submission by Mrs Bev Lenton 
I believe that to deny medical support to our vulnerable live Aussies born as part of abortions is a barbaric 
practice, especially in this age of people groups demanding expecting rights.  
Yet these babies have rights too, even if unwanted by their parents, for whatever reason. Our Government is 
committed to protecting all Australian children, and these are children, Australian, and hugely in need of 
support. 
 
It’s an interesting contrast - the extent of government funds and support allocated to trying to save the lives of 
wanted Australian children born prematurely, with the extent provided for similar premature unwanted Aussie 
children born in abortions. This raises mabcdive ethical questions. 
 
Currently across our world, there are many live children and adults who were born live when aborted. They 
advocate life, and supporting these precious children. Yet Qld children born alive during abortions have been 
treated reprehensively, with strong aims of having the children die. These precious Aussie children, and 
would-be Aussie citizens, seem most definitely enabcdled to have rights supported and protected under Qld 
law. 
I strongly urge the committee to recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislation. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Bev Lenton 

 
 

 

Sincerely, Bev Lenton 
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